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A new educational facility is being built through the leadership of several Rotary 

clubs in and around Greeley. This grant request is to provide chairs for large 

community and school events held at the Poudre Learning Center. The seating 

capacity of the new facility will be approximately 400. The Centennial Rotary 

Club of Greeley is submitting this District Grant Request to purchase 400 folding 

chairs and chair racks to store them when not being used. The chairs will be of a 

material to allow them to be used in and out doors and can easily be cleaned. 

 

I have uploaded pictures of the preferred chair that has a retail price of $19.95. 

We are currently in communication with the supplier of the chairs to Sams. We 

anticipate a better price that will allow the possibility to also add some folding 

tables. In addition, we would like to add a Rotary Wheel on each chair if there is 

room on the chair. 


